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It is absurd to grant private property rights of public property to a select group of 

individuals.  

 

It is past time to offer shelter and enforce our no camping laws.  Enabling people to 

live on the cruel streets is NOT compassionate, it’s promoting inhumanity.  

 

This bill needs to be killed.  

 


